ATTENTION: As stated by the Diocese (see their link below) there is no
celebration of Mass for the public effective December 26 to January 23.
Fr. Gerardus and Fr. Jim will continue to privately celebrate Mass with the
scheduled intentions. You may attend ‘virtually’ be clicking on our link.

The Church will be open for private prayer and/or Adoration:
Monday through Friday from 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm
Saturday & Sunday from noon to 4:00 pm

As stated, a maximum of 10 people at a time are allowed in the Church.
Masks and tracing information are mandatory.
If the Church door is locked at the above times, it will mean there are
maximum ten people in the church and you will have to ‘wait’ for someone to
leave in order to enter. We hope to have someone who will greet you and let
you know when you can return. We will do our best to accommodate you and
your desire to enter and pray in the presences of our merciful Lord.




